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URGENT DISPATCH ADDRESSED TO ALL MEDIA
Dear Sir / Madam:
So that the Justice is served, it is your responsibility to allow Marc Habib Eghbal to explain what really happened on February 24, 1999. 
Today, the embassy of Canada refused to allow the Eghbal family from going to Canada to attend the anticipated court hearing on February 19, 2002.  This occurred in spite of the urgent request of Marc Habib Eghbal’s lawyer “Mr. Lee Cohen” letter addressed to Canadian Embassy explaining the importance of Mr. Eghbal’s family presence at the court proceeding. 

(Letter enclosed). 
The embassy indicated that this decision was handed down from the central office in Ottawa. Who is really stopping the Eghbal family from representing themselves at the legal hearings? Why? What secretive plot is behind all this?  
Today, the Eghbal family wonders about the real motives of this decision: what political motives are hiding behind this refusal? 
The Eghbal family has the strongest concerns concerning the possibility of an expulsion of Habib to Iran, in spite of him holding a French nationality for more than ten years. One should have noticed that Habib was/is never presented like a French national, but always like a man of Iranian origin, a political refugee… 
In order to avoid this tragedy, we ask you to publish this dispatch most urgently in your newspaper.
We thank you for sending us your opinions, even though you think they may not be valuable or of any importance; we will communicate them to the court so the justice could be served in order to solve this painful tragedy. 
Help us by sending this mail to your entire address book,  by e-mail, or by fax.
